Embassy of India
Yangon
(Admn Division)

Sub: Extension of last date of bid submission for the tender for
LIC building renovation

In response to requests received for extension of date of bid
submission beyond 31 May, 2018 by several companies who were present
during the pre-bid meeting held on May 17, 2018 at the Embassy of India,
the competent authority has approved extension of date of submission of
bid from 31 May 2018 to 11 June 2018.

All the bids may kindly be submitted to the Embassy by 1500 hrs on

11 June 2018
/

(Shweta Singh)
Head of Chancery
18 May 2018




